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WANTED VOLUNTEERS
FOR LAW WEEK TOURS
APRIL 22-25, 2019
The Trumbull County Bar Association is again planning tours for Trumbull County high school students as part of our Law Week celebrations.  Volunteer tour guides are needed to escort the students to the Trumbull County Courthouse, Prosecutor’s Office, Family/Juvenile Court Center, and Warren Municipal Court.  Students observe trials, tour the Juvenile Detention Center and learn about government and the law.

Each volunteer tour guide will have a group of 20 to 30 students.  Tours begin at 9:00 a.m. and conclude at 11:45 a.m. at the Courthouse.  This year the tours will be held on Monday, April 22 – Thursday, April 25, 2019. Look for your notice to attend the Law Day Luncheon at The Hippodrome on Wednesday, May 1st.   The Keynote Speaker will be announced soon.
To volunteer one morning, please complete and return the form below to the Trumbull County Bar Association, P. O. Box 4222, Warren, OH, 44482, or you may deliver the form to the Bar Association office located in the Law Library, Lower Level.  Any questions may be directed to Koula Glaros-King, Chair of Law Week Tours, at 330-983-2916. 
******************************************************************************
RETURN THIS PORTION TO: The Trumbull County Bar Association

P. O. Box 4222, Warren, OH   44482
LAW WEEK TOUR GUIDE
            I can serve as a tour guide on the following date(s) from 9:00 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.  If you can serve on multiple days it would be greatly appreciated!

                  Monday, April 22


_________Tuesday, April 23


                  Wednesday, April 24

_________Thursday, April 25
(Please Print)
Name: __________________________________________________                                                                                                                                                
Address:________________________________________________

Phone:  _________________________________________________                                                                                                                                                

You will be contacted to confirm your date of availability.
